
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Redacted 

4/21/2014 4:14:35 PM 
'nws@cpuc.ca.gov' (nws@cpuc.ca.gov); 'kelly.lee@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(kelly.lee@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Redacted Jacobson, Erik B 
(RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); Redacted 
Redacted Walter, Stacy W (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SWW9); Redacted 
Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: SB 695: PG&E's Response to ORA 01-03 

Mr. Como, 

Attached is Pacific Gas and Electric Company's data request response to ORA's data request in 
the above referenced case. 

If you have any questions, please contact Redacted at Redacted 

Thank you 

Redacted 0n behalf of Redacted (Regulatory Case Coordinator) 

Regulatory Affairs I Regulatory Support and Governance 

77 Beale Street. I Redacted 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
Redacted 

SB GT&S 0765438 
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